
 

 

19 June  2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
I hope you and your families are well. 
 
I am writing to update you on dates for the end of this term.   
 
The last day for all pupils will be Thursday 16 July.  Pupils will finish at their Friday “bubble“  departure 
time at lunchtime.  Those who order a meal for the last day (Thursday) will receive a takeaway packed 
lunch. 
 
On Friday 17 July, the school will be closed to all pupils to allow time for staff to prepare for September.  
This will include essential transition planning.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
H. McGovern 
Headteacher  


